From: smoker choice [N EEENNE

Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 3:32 PM
To: House & Governmental Affairs; Paul & Mary
Subject: Redistricting !!

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Please do not click on links or attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Iberia & St Martin should remain as a Senate District. Our population and Diverse economy is a reason we
should not be split up and sectioned off. I'm Paul G Landry , a Iberia Parish Councilman and know first hand
the issues we face and to cut up Iberia Parish is unthinkable.

Paul G Landry
Iberia Parish Council District 7





